"Educating the Whole Person to Live in Jesus Christ."





Almost Christmas Break!

The rose candle is lit on our Advent wreaths. Christmas is less than a week away; are your hearts prepared for His coming?

Our youngest Angels gave a wonderful Christmas program last week. Many thanks to our teachers for preparing our students to take the stage and share the holiday spirit! Join our older Angels for their Christmas program Tuesday at 6:30pm.

Catholic Life Raffle Tickets are DUE THIS WEEK-Wednesday. Please turn in unsold and sold tickets as soon as possible. All tickets must be accounted for by Dec. 20. Thank you for participating in this fundraiser!

From the entire Our Lady of Grace Faculty and Staff- enjoy a blessed Christmas and Happy New Year!

-Tammy Ducote, Principal

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

- Tues, Dec. 19- 3rd-5th Grade Christmas Program at the PISD Performing Arts Theater
- Wed, Dec. 20- Catholic Life Tickets Due
- Friday, Dec. 22- Early Dismissal @ 12:30pm/No ASC
- Monday, Jan. 8- First Day of Second Semester

Catholic Life raffle tickets are due this Wednesday, Dec. 20. Unsold tickets, sold tickets and money must be accounted for. Thank you for participating in this fundraiser!





- Our littlest Angels did amazing performing their Christmas program and songs! These performances are always a great way to get into the holiday spirit.
- We traded our "Respectacles" for the "Responsibility Spirit Stick". PreK-4 received the spirit stick the first week followed by Kindergarten. This week our fifth grade received the recognition of being the most responsible class on campus. Keep practicing responsibility and being respectful Angels!

Did You Know?_

Our Lady of Grace Catholic School began as Our Lady of Grace Academy in 2006 in a small house located near St. Matthew Catholic Church in Jourdanton. Our current third grade teacher, Ms. Cody Darrow, attended the school as a young child while her mother Leticia Darrow served as the first principal.



Join us on Facebook & Instagram